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November 20, 2022 

 

Dr. Harold Reimer, Dean  

Faculty of Kinesiology and Health Studies 

University of Regina 

 

Re: Verbal Response: Faculty of Kinesiology and Health Studies External Review 

 

Dear Dr. Reimer, 

 

Thank you for attending the November 8, 2022, Council Committee on Academic Mission meeting and 

providing us with a verbal report on the external review.  

 

We recognize that the COVID-19 events have significantly impacted all faculties and departments at the 

University of Regina. With the resumption of on-campus classes and activities, KHS is well positioned for 

a curriculum renewal project. The CTL and external consultants may have insights to assist you in 

mapping your curriculum and identifying creative ways of delivering courses.  

 

The Committee wishes your faculty all the best as your begin the critical work of curriculum mapping and 
renewal. We look forward to hearing more about your progress at the 18-month follow-up. 
  
Sincerely,  

                                                                   

  
Dr. david Gregory, 
Interim Provost and Vice-President (Academic) 

Dr. Laurie Clune 
Chair, Council Committee on Academic Mission 

 
 
cc:  
Dr. Nilgün Önder, Associate Vice-President 
(Academic) 
 
 

 

  


